LETTER TEMPLATE 
April 2022 – Letter to MPP Fullerton regarding Kanata Golf Club development  

1. We identify the  personalization in red.  Delete them if they don’t apply to you. 
2. Make any changes, deletions or additions you want… or write your own letter
3. Please send your letter to both of MPP Fullerton’s email addresses
___________________________________________________________________

Honourable Merrilee Fullerton, MPP,  MD
Suite 100, 240 Michael Cowpland Drive,
Kanata, ON  K2M 1P6
merrilee.fullerton@pc.ola.org
merrilee.fullerton@ontario.ca


Dear Dr. Fullerton, [or Merrilee if you know her personally]
 
I am writing to you as a concerned resident of Kanata North and long-time PC Party supporter [should you be one] regarding the proposed housing development on the Kanata Golf and Country Club lands.
 
Like my neighbours, I am truly disappointed in the recent Ontario Land Tribunal decision. 
 
As you know the Kanata Golf and Country Club and the green and open space that it is obligated to share with us is an integral part of our Kanata Lakes community and we do not want to see this space, with its long-term protected designation under the 40% Agreement, converted into housing. 
 
The environmental, stormwater and community service impacts along with the future impact on the  Kanata North Tech Park and Innovation zone have not been sufficiently studied.  I think there should be more community consultation.
 
Our provincial government can and should intervene and oppose this development, which also fails to provide any social benefit for the City.  Last year, the government did so successfully in the Glen Abbey situation for the benefit of Oakville. 
 
I am asking you and Premier Doug Ford to do the same for Kanata.
 
Sincerely,
 
[Insert your name and address]
 
cc:  Kanata Greenspace Protection Coalition  info@ourkanatagreenspace.ca
